
Minutes of  

Unit District Committee Meeting October 3, 2018 

The Board of Education 

Summit Hill District 161 

 

 

 

Minutes of the Unit District Committee meeting of the Board of Education that was held 

on Wednesday, October 3, 2018 at the Administrative Center. 

 

The Unit District Committee Meeting began at 6:30 P.M. at the Administrative Center.  

Members in attendance were: Rich Marron, Dave Faber and Jim Martin.  Also in 

attendance were Karen Miner, Steve Cook, Superintendent Rains and community 

members. 

 

Mr. Marron stated that Summit Hill School District 161 Board of Education approved the 

authorization to contact LW210 for participation in the feasibility study and LW210 

agreed to place the item on their October 18 agenda. The Summit Hill Board of 

Education also approved moving forward with the RFP and/or bid process to conduct the 

study. 

 

Discussion followed with the next steps and a tentative timeline on the referendum 

process to the General Primary Election. 

 

Public Comments 

 

A public comment was made by Elizabeth Burghard. 

 

 

 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting.  After a voice vote the motion carried.  The 

meeting ended at 6:58 P.M. 
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